4/16/2018 400801

From: Nic Vrey <Nic.Vrey@erm.com>
Sent: Friday, April 13, 2018 2:25 PM Email Scanned
To: Cassidy, Greg

Cc: Powell, Richard E.; tom.wilson@erm.com; kevin_boland@csx.com

Subject: Duke Energy Bramlette Road Site (VCC16-5857-RP)_Groundwater Remedial Investigation Work Plan Addendum

Greg,

Please see attached for the Groundwater RIWP-A for the Duke Energy Bramlette Rd Former MGP Site. 2 Hard
Copies and 1 CD copy have be sent for Monday afternoon delivery.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions,

Nicolas G. Vrey

Senior Geologist

ERM
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Apr. 13, 2018 RE CEIVED

Mr. Greg Cassidy
South Carolina Department of Health and Environmental Control

State Remediation Section

Bureau of Land and Waste Management APR 17 10‘9

2600 Bull Street

Columbia, SC 29201 ngEMAggEASﬂSo%EET‘ |
REVITALIZATION

Subject: Remedial Investigation Work Plan Addendum
Bramlette Road Site (VCC16-5857-RP)
400 East Bramlette Road, Greenville, SC

Dear Mr. Cassidy:

Please find attached two hard copies and one electronic copy of the Remedial Investigation
Work Plan Addendum for the referenced site.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 704.497.3627 or at

Richard.powell2@duke-energy.com.

Sincerely,

Koharndd ¢ FPowe

Richard E. Powell, P.G.
Senior Environmental Specialist

cc: Thomas Wilson, ERM
Kevin Boland, CSXT
Daniel Schmitt, CSXT






